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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

I write in opposition to the proposed expansion of Holland Lake Lodge (HLL). The proposed expansion would

change the character of Holland Lake, introduce a large development in the middle of Forest Service managed

land in the middle of occupied grizzly bear habitat, and diminish the recreational experience for those using

nearby trails and camping facilities. Over the course of the past two decades, federal, state and private partners

raised considerable public and private funding to conserve lands in the Swan Valley to benefit grizzly bears and

other wildlife. The proposed HLL development conflicts with this public investment and will unnecessarily

increase conflicts for wildlife on public lands. The proposal should not be approved. 

Respectfully,

Amy McNamara


